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October 7, 2020 

 

Yvonne Bentley 

International Kingdom University U.S.A. 

5710 Lakeside Dr. 

Margate, FL 33063 

 

Dear Dr. Bentley, 

 

Thank you for your affidavit requesting institutional operation without governmental oversight 

as a religious college.  The affidavit is being placed on the November 18, 2020 agenda in 

Howey-In-The-Hills, Florida, to be heard by the Commission for Independent Education.  Upon 

approval by the Commission, your institution will receive a letter stating that the institution has 

met the requirements of state law and is not subject to governmental oversight pursuant to 

Section 1005.06(1)(f), Florida Statutes. 

 

Please feel free to contact me at (850) 245-3200 for additional assistance regarding application to 

operate as a religious college. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shun Brooks  

 

Shun Brooks 
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